
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Santic, Heather (Consultant)
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2009 4:33 PM
To: 'Tracie Sunday'; Preedy, Matt; Phipps, Greg
Subject: RE: Festival display- changes to map
Attachments: BoredTunnelDisplay_May09.pdf

7/1/2009

Hello,  
  
This is just a reminder to please return your edits on the attached boards today. The boards need to go to the printer 
by tomorrow morning to be ready for the bike-to-work day event on Friday.  
  
Thank you!  
 

From: Santic, Heather (Consultant)  
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2009 1:17 PM 
To: Preedy, Matt; 'OClaire, Christina'; 'Tracie Sunday'; Phipps, Greg; Johnson, Annie 
Subject: Festival display- changes to map 
 
Hello,  
  
I am attaching two boards from the festival display that had major changes in the last review. Changes to 
these boards include:  
  
On the first board: 
- Under the section about Alaskan Way, swapped the right graphic for another view of Alaskan Way.  
  
On the second board's map:  
- Removed the E Marginal Way Project label because this project is not part of the bored tunnel alternative.  
- Added a label which reads "Tunnel south portal" and points to the general location of the portal.  
- Added a label which reads "Reconnect the street grid at John, Thomas and Harrison streets" 
- Added a label which reads "Tunnel north portal" and points to the general location of the portal.  
  
If you have any additional changes, please return your edits by 4 p.m. today.  
  
Thank you!   
  
Heather Santic 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
(206) 267-3789 
SanticH@wsdot.wa.gov 
  
For more information on the project, visit www.alaskanwayviaduct.org  

  


